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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, November 10, 2009 
CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at 7:40 by Marlene Vega, SYSL President  

 

ROLL CALL:    All present except OLG and River Park. Valley Hi hosted and introduced the board members 

present. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Land Park, seconded by West Sac. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

Clubs need to call Sarah Najarro about Rec. red cards by Sunday to give her a heads up. Metro and CPL had 

lots of red cards. If a red card is given in Metro or CPL, it goes to Larry Svetich. Recreational red cards go to 

Sarah. OLG, West Sac, Woodland, and Land Park for PAD on Thursday. 

 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

Coach of the Year nominations need to get into Steve. He will get new coaching clinics going for 2010. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

District Cup is coming up. Do not sign up your best referees to do lines. Get their names to Ed Foster to do 

centers. There are no new referee classes until February or March of 2010. There were five entry level classes 

last year and 130 new referees. We also had five Inservices and 133 refs attended. Referee of the Year awards, 

no nominations yet – get names to Ed. Clarification from last months meeting: for u6 and u8 when they are run 

inhouse, they do NOT need to be certified. All other referees need to be wearing their 2009 or 2010 badges. 

2008 is no longer valid. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Hope will have the October and November reports at the January meeting. 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

There are 7687 players registered as of today. Invoices for all clubs will be going out at the end of the month. 

When Rec. teams apply for Cup play, they need to get a “Goldenrod” from Jennifer and District Six. Watch 

roster deadlines for Cup play. 

 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

Greenhaven will host the next meeting at the Elk’s Club. 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 



For District Cup, SYSL submitted 80 teams and approximately 38 for Soccerfest. District Cup still needs two 

u10 Rec. teams. The new District 6 Commissioner is Mark Dickerson from Elk Grove. “Be kind to your 

referees”. We are having ongoing problems with coaches and parents verbally abusing the referees. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT: 

For District Cup, teams that are hosting, make sure that you have nets and flags in place 45 minutes prior to the 

first game. Have your fields mowed and lined by the Wednesday prior. There is a good chance that all District 

Cup final games will be in Woodland.  

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Pick up your SYSL pins. 

Competitive program? We will try to put more together for our next meeting in January and after this season is 

over. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

None. 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

Thanks to Valley Hi for hosting and providing food and drinks. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn by Land Park. Seconded by Woodland. Meeting adjourned at 8:32. 

 

NEXT MEETING:      Host Club: Greenhaven    Location: Elks Lodge  
See SYSL website for map and directions. 


